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KNIT AND NATTER CLUB YEARS 3-6 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Once again this term, Funky Makers are volunteering to run a lunchtime knitting club for pupils in Years 3-6. 
 
The club, called Knit and Natter, will allow pupils to learn some basic knitting techniques within a friendly social 
setting. The materials for this club are funded by Valley Primary School PTA. 
 
The club will take place on Tuesday lunchtimes at 1pm and will be limited to a maximum of 4 pupils who are 
learning to knit for the first time and 4 pupils who already have some experience and can work independently on 

their projects with some input from the instructor. 
 
As this club is in high demand, if a child does not attend knitting club for 2 weeks in a term without good reason 
their place will be offered to someone on the waiting list.  If a pupil loses the needles & wool that have been 
provided to them there will be a £3 charge to replace the items before that pupil is allowed to attend club again. 
Pupils will also need to show evidence of items made with yarn obtained from club before being allowed to select 
additional yarn. 

 
Also please note that this club is taking place in an area where a year 2 class has already returned from lunch.  
Children attending this class will need to conduct themselves appropriately so that we do not disturb learning in 
progress.   
 
If you would like your child to participate in Knit and Natter Club, please complete the reply slip below and return 

via email to funkymakers@yahoo.com.  
 
*PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DAY TO TUESDAY* 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Charlotte English 

Funky Makers 
Email: funkymakers@yahoo.com  Mobile: 07834081800 (please note I am not contactable during club sessions as mobile 

phone usage is not permitted within the school) 

 

 

RE: Knit and Natter Club Tuesday Lunchtimes Years 3-6 

 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………Class …………...to participate in the Knit and Natter Club 
during Tuesday lunchtimes. 
 
 
Signed: (Parent / Guardian)………………………………………………………..…………       Date:  ……………………………….. 
                    

Telephone  ……………………………………………………………      Email: ……………………………..………………………………… 
 
Your contact details will only be used to communicate with you regarding your child’s participation at Funky Makers Clubs and sharing Funky Makers future 

events with you.  They will not be shared with any third parties. 
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